
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOFA - Notice of Funding Availability 

PY 2022 Community Development Block Grant and HOME Investment Partnerships Program  

Application Phase I 

City of Tuscaloosa 

The City of Tuscaloosa’s Office of Community and Neighborhood Services (CNS) is hereby issuing notice 

that the City is accepting Pre-applications for competitive allocation of Community Development Block 

Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnerships Program (HOME) funding from the U.S. Department 

of Housing and Urban Development from Wednesday, April 6, 2022 starting through Monday, April 18, 

2022 at 11:59 PM CST. The City of Tuscaloosa estimates $574,218.52 in CDBG allocations, $ 427,368.60 

in HOME allocations and a total of $ 1,001, 587.12 in federal funding allocations. Late applications will 

be rejected.  

To access the Pre-applications, go to www.tuscaloosa.com/live-play/PY22PreAppCDBG or 

www.tuscaloosa.com/live-play/PY22PreAppHOME  

To view the PY 2022 NOFA, please go to www.tuscaloosa.com/live-play/PY22NOFA 

Pre-applications are available at City of Tuscaloosa City Hall, 3rd Floor –Security Desk beginning April 6, 

2022.  

Pre-applications may be submitted in the following ways: 

1. Mail to the City's Office of Community and Neighborhood Services at P. O. Box 2089, Tuscaloosa, 
AL 35403 

 
2. Hand deliver to the Office of Community and Neighborhood Services’ office, located on the 2nd 

floor of City Hall Annex No. I at 2201 University Boulevard Tuscaloosa, AL 35401 
 

3. Email to cnservices@tuscaloosa.com 
 

The deadline for pre-application submission is Monday, April 18, 2022 at 11:59 PM.  

Please contact the Office of Community and Neighborhood Services for questions related to this notice 

at 205-248-5080 or via email at: cnservices@tuscaloosa.com 
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